

ROYAL PALM ACADEMY

PVO NEWSLETTER - AUGUST 2020

President's Message:

Hello! My name is Trish Schwartz, and I am looking forward to serving as the Royal Palm Academy PVO President for the 2020-2021 School Year!

There are already so many exciting events in the planning process for this year! Once the details are determined, dates and times of the events will be shared.

Your creative ideas are welcome!

Volunteers are the cornerstone of any successful private school. so if you haven't already, please consider joining the PVO! It's a great way to connect with your RPA family! CAMPUS BEAUTIFICATION

Upcoming Events:

ROOM MOMS FINALIZED - 9/4/20

PVO ZOOM MEETING - SEPT. 2020

MONTHLY VIRTUAL ROSARY

FALL FUN DAY - OCT. 2020

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION

MONTHLY MOM'S MEET & GREET

FALL FUN DAY

BANNER CAMPAIGN:

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION

SPRING AUCTION

CONTACT INFO:

"Love Lines" Banners

CARLINE BUSINESS BANNERS

Contact Sherri Waller at Sherri@revelestravel.com

Call or Text: (248) 320 - 5213

Email: tmallett99@yahoo.com

Connect on Facebook: Royal Palm Academy Families